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In line with Waterco’s ongoing support of our customers, our team, and the industry, we are proudly releasing major changes 

to the Waterco Advance learning platform.  

Why now? In this time of self-isolation and social distancing, we at Waterco understand that eventually business and our 

industry will return to normal. When it does, we want to have used this opportunity to enhance knowledge in the industry, 

and contribute to an expeditious return to business as usual.   

 

 

This release includes new courses and programs, along with updates to some pre-existing materials. The release also includes 

alignment of all courses into functional programs which are easily accessible for all learners.  

This valid and reliable resource is not limited to use only by Waterco staff. We proudly offer access to Waterco Advance to 

many other users within the industry as a way of both learning about our products, and providing important information to 

our partners across the industry.  

If you are a builder, independent shop, or otherwise interested in the pool industry and wish to increase your knowledge 

through Waterco Advance, please contact your local Waterco representative for a confidential discussion about accessing 

the platform.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Robert Castleberry 

Product Training Manager 


